
Free School Meals 

Further to the letter that was 

emailed to parents, if you need 

to apply for benefits in the 

coming weeks or months don’t 

forget to contact the Free 

School Meal Department at  

Cornwall Council to see if you 

are eligible for Free School 

Meals. 

The contact details are -

    01872 323298  

 
 

 
 



Below are some pictures of our pupils at school and at home. I will include more photos In 

the next Newsletter. 



 

School Uniform — Screenprint 

We have received an email from Screenprint about ways to order uniform for next term.  I have 

attached a copy of their order form on the next page and Screenprint suggest you use this in the 

following way, 

a) to complete and then phoned through as an order – it can then be prepared and you will be 

informed when you can collect . 

b) emailed through (eg parent prints, fills in, and takes photo and sends back on email) to be 

then prepared and informed when they can collect . 

c) arrives at our premises with the form  - we will have socially distanced safe queuing,      

thorough hygiene levels, sanitiser available, sneeze guards, staff in PPE, nb: no use of 

changing rooms.  

Updates can be found on Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/cornwall.screenprint/?ref=hl  

Please refer to website for additional information on sizing and please note no use of changing 

rooms. 

Screenprint also suggest early (late June/July) purchasing as opposed to late August as they are 

foreseeing supplier bottlenecks. Any queries please ring them and I am sure they will help. 




